Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: John Lucio <John.Lucio@erm.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 1:51 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Doug Moberg; Conner, Anne P; Gutliffe, Lucelle (L2Le@pge.com); Germany, Vick; Arun
Chemburkar

Subject: 205 Brush Street fieldwork

Hi Keith,

| just wanted to let you know that we are currently scheduled to start the investigative fieldwork at the 205 Brush Street
site in Oakland. This e-mail serves as our 72-hour notice as requested in your 15 March 2016 letter to PG&E. If schedule
needs to be pushed back, | will let you know. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thanks,

John Lucio
Program Director

ERM
1277 Treat Boulevard, Suite 500
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Tel: +01 925 482 3222 (direct line)
Tel: +01 925 946 0455 (switchboard)
Mobile: +01 925 623 4453
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